
March 23, 2012 
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Transmittal letter Requesting Response to Information for Fare Increase 

under WAC 480-30-421  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE 
Certificate Number C-1077 

Re:  Docket TC- 120276 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

The attached letter is a request for information not provided by the agency or staff under 
Docket TC-120276.  We need this information in order to understand the denial of this 
less than 3% fare increase. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
Mike Lauver 
 
Members LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


